
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY 
COLLEGE DISTRICT in Alameda County, California, acting by and through its Board of 
Trustees, hereinafter referred to as “District,” will receive up to, but not later than 2:00 p.m., July 
18th, 2023, sealed qualifications from Design-Build Entities (“DBE”) for: 

 RFQ #B22/23-12  
Athletic Stadium, Track and Football Project at Chabot College 

 
The Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) may be obtained by request by contacting Marie 
Hampton, District Purchasing Manger via email at mhampton@clpccd.org.   

A mandatory conference will be held on June 13th, 2023 at 10:30 a.m., to discuss the RFQ and to 
answer questions from prospective DBEs prior to qualifications submittal.  Attendance at the 
conference by a representative of the DBE is a prerequisite for submitting qualifications.  The 
conference will be held at the Chabot College Athletic Stadium, located at 25555 Hesperian 
Boulevard, Hayward, CA 94545.  Please notify Marie Hampton, District – Purchasing Manager 
via email at mhampton@clpccd.org to confirm attendance at the conference.  

Sealed qualifications must be received in the Purchasing Department, Chabot-Las Positas 
Community College District, 7600 Dublin Boulevard, 3rd Floor, Dublin, CA 94568, up to but no 
later than 2:00 p.m., July 18th, 2023. 

The District reserves the right to reject any or all qualifications, to accept or to reject any one or 
more items of qualifications, or to waive any irregularities or informalities in the qualifications. 

Dated this 2nd day of June, 2023. 

 

 

Chabot-Las Positas Community College 
District 

Alameda County, California 

 

Publication Dates: June 2nd, 2023 and June 9th, 2023 


